
NEW ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL CHANGES for Walk-Up 

Gate 

The previous drop-off /walk-up gate located on the west side of the office will be closed due to student 

and pedestrian safety. The new drop-off/walk-up gate will be located next to the Art room on the east 

side office between the church. Parents must park at the church and walk through the breeze way. 

Students will not be allowed to be picked up at the laundry mat or gas station. ONLY True Walkers will be 

released alone.  
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*** OR use carline for drop-off and pick-up located on the west side of the school.  
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